Thomas Piovesan

|

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - SSD 6917 - Oakdale South Industrial Estate, Erskine Park,
Penrith LGA

Hi Patrick

Thank you for notifying WaterNSW of the exhibition of the EIS for Oakdale South Industrial Estate. WaterNSW has
provided its advice/requirements previously to the Oakdale Central and more recently requested SEARS for Oakdale
West. Thank you also for sending the hard copies of the reports and full size plans. Although WaterNSW appreciates
the Department sending the hard copies, it is requested in future that only a CD and notification of the exhibited
documents on the Department of Planning and Environment’s website are sent for State Significant Development
adjacent to the Upper Canal or Warragamba Pipelines, rather than the hard paper copies.

As Oakdale South is not directly adjacent to the Warragamba Pipelines corridor, the only issue that WaterNSW
wishes to raise, is the need for any realignment or works carried out on Ropes Creek to be done in a manner that
does not adversely impact downstream lands such as the Warragamba Pipelines corridor. Water NSW requires
upstream and/or adjacent development to not result in an increase from current levels of stormwater entering the
Warragamba Pipelines corridor.

If you have any queries regarding the above, please contact me.

Regards

Fran Kelly
Manager Planning & Assessments
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